From: Eran Eytan

Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 10:44 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Support for Proposed Development in Frognal Garages (NW37DX)-
Re application no 2024/1122/P

Dear Camden Council,

I recently purchased a house on Arkwright Road and wanted to express my
strong support for the proposed development of the garages around Frognal.
The garages, in their current state, are quite an eyesore, and | believe this
development would greatly improve the appearance and overall appeal of
the area.

The plans for the new homes look excellent, and it is encouraging to know
that they comply with all relevant policies, including those related to daylight
and other environmental considerations. | believe this development would be
a positive step forward for our community, bringing much-needed
improvement to the site.

I hope you will consider this project favorably.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my views.

Kind regards,

Eytan Alvarez



